
 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board 

 Victorville office 

will be moving on AUGUST 1, 2016 and closed on July 29
th
 

New Address is: 

15095 Amargosa Road - Bldg 2,  

Suite 210 

Victorville, CA 92394 

Phone: (760) 241-6583 

E-mail: Lahontan@waterboards.ca.gov 

Website: www.waterboards.ca.gov/lahontan/ 
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